Northern Wyoming Community College District was awarded a National Science Foundation and ATE grant three years ago in 2010.  The grant was to: 1) develop a program in energy technology that increases available skilled workforce for the energy industries; 2) engage junior high students in STEM, particularly as it relates to energy science; and 3) involve K-12 science teachers in the development of energy science curriculum while introducing them to Wyoming’s Geology and diverse energy industries.  

Following a series of focus groups with energy industry experts two Associate of Applied Science programs were developed: Environmental Engineering Technician AAS and Computer Aided Design AAS.  

Dr. Rob Milne, Sheridan College Chemistry Instructor developed and has offered the successful science camp targeting 7th and 8th Graders.  The week-long camp exposes students to topics from kinetic and potential energy to scources of electricity.  This summer on of the Sheridan College science education students is assisting with the science camp.  

Tom Johannesmeyer, Sheridan College Geology Instructor, and Susan Grant, NWCCD Curriculum designer, have coordinated and hosted the week-long Summer Energy Education course and field trips for K-16 Science teachers from around the country.  After touring such mines as the Greybull Underground Oil Mime, The Gas
Hills Open Pit Uranium mine, and the Bear Lodge Mountain Rare Element District, teachers spend five days working together to develop curriculum modules for their grade levels.  The new curriculum is shared on the Sheridan Community College website.


http://www.sheridan.edu/site/energy-education/summer-energy-education-program/

